
On behalf of the Chief of the Port Allen Police Department, I would like to thank you for the Trauma Kits 
that were donated to our department.  We issued them after some much needed First Responder 
medical training. The team was excited to receive the kits and the accompanying training on how to 
deploy.    
 
 
Thank You to the United States Deputy Sheriffs Association for this donation of these kits and their 
investment in our community!  
 
   
Respectfully,  

Det. Briant Landry 
Port Allen Police Criminal Investigations Division 
375 Court St / P.O. BOX 70 
Port Allen, LA 70767 
blandry@portallenpolice.org 
225-343-5525 (Office)                                                                                                  
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